
 

 

 

OFFICIAL NOTE 

APAS SHOW 2020 

 

São Paulo, March 17th 2020. 

 

We inform you that APAS Show 2020 will not happen during the period of May 18th to 21th. 

Our decision was made based on the State decree, number 64.862, of 03/13/2020 and Municipal 

decree, number 59.283, of 03/16/2020 that determinate actions with the public health issue of the 

COVID-19. 

In respect of the exhibitors and visitors, the intention is to hold the event on a new date, which will 

take into account the disease evolution cycle and will be informed in due course. 

We understand that, during this period, all chain has a civic role in guaranteeing the supply of 

products and assisting the government in its concern for people's health. 

Positive to count with the cooperation of all. 

Regarding 

 

APAS - Associação Paulista de Supermercados 

 

Ronaldo dos Santos 

Presidente da APAS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


